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Ministry Partners December 2017

IRM is sending this Christmas newsletter as a way of not only celebrating the birth of the
Savior of the world but as a “Thank You” to all of you who support this ministry by your
faithful prayers and financial gifts.

For sure, the first Christmas gift was the greatest one of all — the gift of a Savior.
“Today in the town of David a Savior has been born to you; he is the Messiah, the Lord.” Luke 2:11

It is because of your gifts we have been able to take the message of Ephesians 2:8-9 to villagers
and prisoners in Rwanda, Kenya and Uganda where the Holy Spirit has brought over 103,000 to
the saving knowledge of Christ.

“For it is by grace you have been saved, through faith and this is not from yourselves,
it is the gift of God not by works, so that no one can boast. ” Ephesians 2:8-9
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I hope these photos cause you to give God praise for each one that received
God’s free gift of salvation and now know Him as Savior.

May you have an amazing Christmas holiday as you celebrate this wonderful festive season
with your family and friends.
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International Reconciliation Ministries — Arlene Tatum

With the Lord’s help, I/we will be praying for the Rwanda/Uganda/Kenya teams and specifically Arlene’s health needs.
I am enclosing $ as a gift toward the Africa Bible Project
Please place my/our name on your mailing list to receive your newsletter updates.

To receive a tax-deductible receipt:
e  Make checks payable to Canby Foursquare Church. Do not put Arlene’s name on the check
e Include this form and mail to Canby Foursquare Church, 2350 SE Territorial Rd, Canby, OR 97013
e Donations can also be made through the church website: canbyfoursquare.com  Or by texting CANBY to 77977

Name:

Address: State: Zip:
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